
Cricket Supporter’s Report  
 
CSG met on the 7th May. The following were the main points to report: 

 Accountants report highlighted that the net profit from Cricket Dinner was $2040 

 Based on the figures, it was resolved the CSG will further allocate $2500 (on top 
of the already approved $5000) for the nets upgrade bringing the total 
commitment from CSG to $7500 – that’s half the cost of the project. 

 Discussions on the Brisbane North Junior Cricket completion starting in Sept 2014 
o Sign on date set sometime in August 
o Acknowledged the Achievement for St Paul’s boys in BNJC completion 

2013 session Under13s: 
 Ryan Walker -   Best Batsman Award 
 Samuel Deacon – Best Bowler Award 

 Canteen running for Sept. Holt-Bolt , expression of interest registered on behalf 
of 2015 Touring Group – Paul Sullivan informed 

 Next meeting set for July 16th 
   

 
 
 
 


